
CAMP EMBERS

The Prince George’s County Fire and Emergency Medical 
Services (EMS) Department kicked off a two-day camp designed 
to empower, inspire, and support strong future female leaders of 
the County. The event provided campers with the opportunity 
to explore their interests and skills, through hands-on exercises, 
taught by members of the Fire/EMS Department. Attendance 
was robust, with 30 campers participating between the ages of 
16 to 18. The Coalition for Public Safety Training in Schools, 
Inc. (CPSTS) was a proud sponsor of the event.

Fire Chief Green offered words of encouragement about a career in the Fire Department or 
Emergency Medical Services, whether after high school or college. Dressed in their Camp Embers 
uniforms, the campers were ready to begin. The seriousness of this endeavor was evident as they 
began the day with physical training (PT) that included running, jumping jacks, squats, pushups, 
and lunges. 

Family members were invited to attend at the end of Day 2, 
as these potential Firefighters/Emergency Medical Technicians, 
received their Certificates of Achievement. Congratulations to the 
Camp Embers participants and to Prince George’s County Fire and 
Emergency Medical Services Department for a job well done! 
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